


Statement for Special Meal Accommodations 

Atlanta Public Schools is a participant of the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture (USDA) National School Breakfast and Lunch 

Programs (NSBP/NSLP), regulations require reasonable 

modifications to school meals to accommodate children with 

disabilities when the disability restricts the child’s 

diet.  Modifications will be determined on a case-by-case basis 

upon request. For information, please contact the District 

Dietitian at (404) 802-2540. 


	SSO_Back_ENG
	SSO_Front_ENG

